
Trinity Classical Academy 

Strategic Plan 3.0 
2020-2021 

 
 
  
 
We are excited to begin strategic plan 3.0 with our consultant and friend, Jim Adare from Jim Adare 
Consulting LLC.  We began consulting with Jim last fall and had to pause our planning in the spring 
with our shift to remote learning.  Having successfully completed our first two strategic plans, the 
second of which ended with the purchase of our facility, it is important to set new strategic 
priorities for the next five years.  We invite you to be a part of moving forward Trinity’s mission for 
the next generation to seek virtue, wisdom, purpose and courage. Jim will be on campus with us 
the week of September 28 – October 2, and every Trinity family will be invited and encouraged to 
attend a focus group meeting and respond to a follow up survey.   
 
Focus Groups made up of families, faculty, staff, alumni and a small student group will be assigned 
a meeting time here on campus during the week of Sept. 28 - Oct. 3.    
 
A special meeting tent will be set up in our upper school parking lot and all mitigating precautions 
for COVID safety will be taken.  
 
Expect to receive your invitation by email the week of September 7, 2020.  Meetings are 
approximately 75 minutes.  If you are unavailable on the day and time assigned to you, please 
email Jeff Kulp at jkulp@trinityclassicalacademy.com for an alternate time.   
 
Follow up Survey – Monday, Oct. 5 you will receive a follow up survey via email.  Please participate 
in the survey and submit your answers when completed.    
 
Results for Strategic Plan 3.0 will be shared at Vision Night in January.   
 
 
 

 


